
ATTACHMENT 12

SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION 

Subject: Chapel Hill Bible Church Park Ride-Application for Special Use 
Permit Modifications 

Meeting Date: October 12, 2006 

Recommendation: The Transportation Board voted 6-0 to recommend the Council 
approve Resolution A with the following modifications: 

Handicapped parking should be identified. 
Lighted bike racks should be provided. 
Electrical extensions should be provided for the bus shelter to 
allow for lighting. 
A five year sunset provision should be attached to this 
modification. 

Members Present: Barnes, MacGregor, Hapgood, Cho, Juliano, Carder 

Vote: 6-0 

Aye: Barnes, MacGregor, Hapgood, Cho, Juliano, Carder 

Nay: None 

Prepared By: Gary Barnes, Chair 
David Bonk, Coordinator Long Range and Transportation Planning 


